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MEDICARE EYEGLASS COVERAGE AFTER CATARACT SURGERY 

 
Medicare does not ordinarily cover prescription eyeglasses, with one 
exception. Because cataract surgery always changes the eyeglasses 
prescription, Medicare will cover one basic pair of glasses following cataract 
surgery. Frequently, this amount will not cover the full cost of your new 
eyewear. In addition, there is no reimbursement for options such as anti-
reflective coating, scratch-resistant coating, tinting, over-size lenses, high-
index (“ultra-thin”) lenses, or progressive (“no-line bifocal”) lenses. 
 
Altos Optical is a “Medicare provider” and we are able to submit your bill 
directly to Medicare for your post-cataract surgery eyewear. Medicare will 
reimburse you directly, based upon their fee schedule. You are asked to 
pay in advance for your eyewear. 
 
Please do not hesitate to talk to either our opticians or our bookkeeping staff 
if you have questions. Thank you for your order. 
 
 

“One-Time Authorization” 
Name of Beneficiary____________________________________________ 
 
HICN (Medicare ID#)___________________________________________ 
 
D.O.B _______________________________________________________ 
 
I request that payment of authorized Medicare benefits be made to me for 
any services furnished to me by Altos Optical Company, Inc.  I further 
authorize Altos Optical Company to release medical information about me 
to the Health Care Financing Administration and its agents to determine 
these benefits or the benefits payable for related service. 
 
 
______________________     _______________ 
 Signature        Date 


